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Brought to you by the 
Community Suicide Prevention Network of Ottawa 

Crossroads Children’s Centre 

Youth Services Bureau of Ottawa 

SAVE THE DATE!  
 

September 10th, 2014 is 

World Suicide Prevention Day 
Parents and caregivers are invited to attend an 

informative evening workshop on: 

Know What To Do  
To Prevent Youth Suicide 

CHEO 

Parents' Lifelines of Eastern Ontario 
 

at McKellar Field House at 539 Wavell Ave  
(a satellite location of Dovercourt  Community Centre) 

6:00 to 9:00 pm 
For more information  

See or sign up for the August edition of the PLEO Newsletter at 

www.pleo.on.ca 
or contact Andrea at  

613-729-1000, ext 1252 aponcia@ysb.on.ca 

Space is limited Registration is Required 
The Royal 

You will have the opportunity to hear from a 
variety of Network partners including : 

And many more! 

Twitter: @OttPrevention 
Facebook: Preventing Suicide 
Website: www.cspn-rcps.com 

 

 Learn about services 

 Talk to service providers 

 Ask questions 

 Get resources  

 Meet and talk to other 
parents and caregivers 

mailto:aponcia@ysb.on.ca

